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FDIC CHAIRMAN ANNOUNCES CORPORATE GOVERNANCE INITIATIVES 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) Chairman Don Powell today announced 
three corporate governance initiatives to assist bankers and bank directors. 
 
Transparency in the banking industry is paramount if the American public is going to 
continue to have confidence in the U.S. financial system, Chairman Powell said. 
 
"There is much about the present climate of uncertainty we have no control over," the 
FDIC Chairman added. "At the FDIC, we are doing what we can to contribute to the 
resolution of uncertainty regarding corporate governance." 
 
The FDIC has implemented a new director-involvement program. Under the program, 
directors will be invited, on a voluntary basis, to participate in the regularly scheduled 
meetings between FDIC examiners and bank officials. The program is meant to be an 
effective way to keep directors informed about regulatory issues facing their institution. 
 
To provide additional assistance to directors, the FDIC has unveiled on its Web site a 
"Director's Corner." This site, located on www.fdic.gov, was established to be a one-
stop shop for directors looking for useful and practical information to help them fulfill 
their responsibilities. 
 
Finally, over the next year, the FDIC will expand and strengthen its "Director's College" 
program. The program, aimed primarily at newer directors, is operated in conjunction 
with various state banking departments and industry trade associations. Last year, 
roughly 1,300 directors attended one of the FDIC's program events. 
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